
From: cathy.colebatch cathy.colebatch  
Sent: December 14, 2017 12:49 PM 
To: Wendy Cooke <Wendy.Cooke@barrie.ca> 
Subject: Deputation Request - Staff Report FCT006-17 
 

Good Afternoon Wendy 

I would like to request approval to complete a Deputation in opposition of the Motion before 
Council for the Mon Dec 18th Council Meeting concerning the Year Round Downtowm Public 
Market. 

Once I have the requested information, The 360 Report, The Market Business Plan, and the 
Letts Report, I will send you a copy of the Deputation. 

 

Thank-you 

Cathy Colebatch 
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